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THE HUB
The Hub showcasing talent for the last time 2017.

Monday was the last HUB concert for 2017. It was another great event, showcasing many talents
for our students during their lunchtime.

The performers this week were: Duet between Phillip Filipovic (guitar) and Stephanie Lopez
(vocals) performing Oasis smash hit Wonderwall; Naomi Clarke , Natasha Barounos and
Deborah Alorbi (solo piano); and a small ensemble performance from Year 8 students of Stand
By Me featuring Nashita Hussain (vocals), Stan Collyer (guitar), Lachlan Kerr (double bass),
Akira Rattanavong (cajon) and Naomi Clarke  (piano).

Thank you, and well done to all those performers, and we look forward to many more fantastic
performances in 2018!
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